Llood's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, BiC.q.

Enclosureds

22nd January, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I return herewith one set of the plans,
forwarded with your letter of the 19th instant, of fuel o1l
tanks proposed by Messrs. David Rowan & Co. Ltd., Engines
Nose 1020, for Messrs. Lithgows Ltd., Yard No. 906, and
to inform you that these plans will be approved provided
the welding be to the satisfaction of the Surveyors, and the
tanks be constructed under the usual conditions of survey
and testing.

I have to point out that in the case

of the Boiler Fuel 0il Settling Tanks, end Purified Fuel

011 Tanks, the‘sectional area of the combined air and overflow

pipe should be not less than the total sectional area of
the combined rilling pipes.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,




